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USCIS NOTIFIES PUBLIC OF RECENT FEDERAL REGISTER ANNOUNCEMENTS 

Notices Point to Future Changes in Premium Processing Service  
 

WASHINGTON, DC –  USCIS recently published a notice in the Federal Register identifying certain 
forms for addition to an expanded Premium Processing Service.  These forms types include most 
immigrant worker petitions (Form I-140), selected applications to change or extend nonimmigrant status 
(Form I-539), and applications to renew employment authorization documents for foreign nationals with 
pending employment-based applications to adjust status (Form I-765).    
 
Please note that USCIS Service Centers will not accept filings for any of these form types under the 
Premium Processing Service until a formal announcement is made on the USCIS web site 
(www.uscis.gov) announcing the specific start dates for acceptance of the new form types.  Until that date 
is established and announced, USCIS Service Centers will reject any Premium Processing filings for  
I-140s, I-539s or I-765s. 
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